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Message:
Governor Haley I just wanted to commend you on your speech today to remove the confederate 
flag for the State House grounds. It would be in my opinion a way of honoring those lost last 
week. I keep hearing and seeing on the news that the flag issue has nothing to do with this 
terrible tragedy but I have to disagree. I think we as a state also need to address a policy to 
protect all citizens from hate crimes. It is my understanding that South Carolina does not have 
any laws in place at this time. In closing I just want to say I was so overwhelmed listening to the 
families actually forgiving the person that changed their lives forever. South Carolina is a great 
state with caring and loving people and the world has be seeing this in the days following this 
tragedy.

Regards, David Oswald


